
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 10, 2023 
 
Infrastructure & Environment Committee 
10th floor, West Tower, City Hall  
100 Queen Street West  
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 
 
RE: IE2.5 Regarding the Gardiner East Project 
 
Dear Infrastructure & Environment Committee, 
 
As Chair of the Infrastructure and Environment Committee, I have previously asked for further 
information regarding the Gardiner rehabilitation program as part of the 2023 Budget process.  
 
In advance of debating this item at the upcoming meeting, I am submitting the Q&A on the 
Gardiner Rehabilitation Program for Committee members to reference on this item, including 
and to help inform the discussion at the meeting.  
 
Thank you in advance for reviewing these important facts. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

Jennifer McKelvie   
Deputy Mayor, City of Toronto 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


